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From: Penelope_Brown I Staff/NSWPolice

To: Pamela S Youna|l/Statt/NSWPolice%NSWPolice;
Pamela S Young-Staff[NSWPoIice%NSWPoIice

Subject: Documents for Emma

Date: Tuesday, 17 February 2015 17:56:44

Hi Pam,

I have placed a double sided copy of your large statement in a massive blue manilla (it was all I could find)
envelope on your desk. I was unable to find an electronic version of your supplementary statement on the SF
Macnamir folder or eaglei. I have added that to my eaglei to do list. From memory...you said that your second
statement was saved on your personal folder? I looked for the printed copies around your desk but could not see
it and did not want to snoop.

I spoke to Emma today and informed her that you would contact her and arrange a time to catch up. The best
number to contact is_ Emma is happy to meet you in your local area.

She stated that she had received an email from Dan GLICK after making contact on their facebook page. He
informed Emma that he would be here in March! She hasn't replied back yet.

T've just tidied up my desk I will come in the day of the move.
Speak to you next week when you are back.

Pen :)



